

## OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY COMMISSIONER SHIKARPUR

NO.DC/SHP/JB/1469

Dated:12/06/2020

## THANK YOU NOTE

MR. NAEEM AHMED BURIRO,

SINDH DEVELOPMENT ORGANIZATION

LARKANA

## Dear Mr. Naeem Ahmed Buriro,

The office of undersigned would like to express its immense gratitude for your continued support during the current COVID-19 crisis at District Shikarpur as evidenced by your recent donation of the Personal Protective Equipment and Ration Bags. We also appreciate the hard work done by your organization since the start of the crisis and right through the holy month of Ramadan to help communities that were in need of assistance in terms of food packets and water projects.

Due to the generosity of the organization and its donors, at our level, we were able to continue our mission in saving precious lives across the district Shikarpur. Every single contribution of yours makes a huge difference every day in protecting the Health Care Workers and common people of this district.

Once again, many thanks for your support. It means a lot for the current and future generations of this country, of this province, for the people of Sindh.

This office believes that the support and relationship which we have established mutually will remain long lasting. We encourage you to continue supporting deserving communities with the help of your strong programs.

Wish you all the best.

DEPUTY COMMISSIONER SHIKARPUR